
 
 

 

April 11, 2013, SeaTac - On April 9, 2013, the SeaTac City Council passed Resolution No. 13-003 

amending certain sections of the Council Administrative Procedures.  The changes relevant to 

Council meetings are as follows: 

 

 The start time for the Regular Council Meetings will change from 6:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.  As 

such, the next Regular Council Meeting scheduled for April 23, 2013 will commence at 6:30 

p.m. 

 

 Public comment is allowed during the Study Sessions but will be limited to agenda items on 

the current Study Session.  Comments will be limited to 10 minutes total, with individual 

comments limited to three minutes.  The Mayor or designee may reduce equally the amount 

of time for each speaker so that the total comment time does not exceed ten minutes. 

 

 Public comment related to the consent agenda is removed.  However, public comment 

related to action items and unfinished business items is added (one minute per individual 

and two minutes per group).  The public comment related to new business is modified to the 

same time limits as public comment for Action Items. 

 

 The meetings that would be scheduled on the fourth Tuesday of August and December are 

cancelled for summer and winter recess. 
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Contact:  Mary Mirante Bartolo, City Attorney 

Posted 4.11.13  Lesa Ellis, Executive Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 


